Tlopd's Register of Shipping,
Ocean Chambers, Lowgate,

Hull, _ 2we July. 1900

~ We beg to inform you that MessTs. J. Harker Ltd, the
Guners of bthe "JOHN HARKER" vessel No.34 now completing at the
Knottingley yard have re;opened the question of North Sea service
for this vessel and propose to send their representative Mr. Thirkettle
to visit_the London Office to discuss the possibility of the vessel
sailing on a Hull to Coryton ;aervice for & period of three months
only.

The Owners originalirequest was forwarded with our
letter dated the 16th ultimo. : :

The approved plans of midship section and profile are
enclosed in anticipation of the above mentioned visit.
We are, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,
The Surveyors,

Per:—-

The Secretary,

LONDON.EoC.3o ; i .
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